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    “You are always welcome” 
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Daingerfield Church of Christ 

To The Daingerfield Church Family, 

  Kenia and I are so appreciative of all the encouragement we have received this holiday  

season.  We are especially grateful for the gift of love presented to us at the Ministers’ Ap-

preciation reception.  It is hard to believe that  over 35 years ago this young, inexperienced 

couple was welcomed into this church family as we began our ministry here.  Over the years 

we have shared highs and lows.  But through it all your love and support have seen us 

through. 

  May God bless you and yours this holiday season and may the Lord bless this church 

family in the new year to come. 

Love, Tim & Kenia 



 

              THURSDAY       FRIDAY           SATURDAY  SUNDAY

Bulletin 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 9:30 Bible       

Class 
   10:30 Worship 

5:00 Evening
Angie Helms

Angie McKinney
Happy Birthday!

17 15

PRAYING FOR THE SICK 

 David Barrett remains in ICU at UT in Tyler in very serious condition. Please continue your 

prayers for  him an his family. Emma Martin did have a treatment last week. Ois Kennington 

(and possibly Deborah) is sick with Covid. Pray for them. Mike Grimmett, stepfather of our 

Misty Andrews, is in the Springs Nursing Home in Hughes Springs undergoing rehab.  Please 

continue your prayers for Michael Dublin, the father-in-law of our Karla Dublin.  Robert & 

Rita Veale, former members here, are both experiencing health difficulties.  Robert has been in 

and out of the hospital. They moved to Sherman recently. Please pray for Lonnie & Elvira 

Browning, aunt & uncle of Tonya Craig. He was diagnosed with pancreatic cancer and she will 

be having a biopsy on her kidneys soon  They live in Canton.  Please pray for the following: 

Faye Alford, Bob Allen,  Laura Allen, Robert & Cyndi Allen, Bob Arnold, Loyd Banks, Mike 

Banks, Nelda Banks, David Barrett, Frank Barrett, Bess Anna Bennett, Jean Cook, Desiree 

Corbello, Colby Cox, Maggie Cox, Sandy Crumbaker,  Brinda Currey,  James Dailey, Michael 

Dublin, Milton Ercanbrack, Jill Fender, Chris Fields, Robert Fisher, Terry Fuller, Scarlett 

Gibbs, Jeanell Gilmore, Betty Grainger, Linda Hicks, Tommy Huchingson, Angie Helms, Da-

vid & Jeanette Ingram, David Ingram, Jr., Erin Kennedy Janik, Setsuka Lee, Emma Martin, 

Dale Mixon, Diann Mueller, Nelda Maynard, Will Parks, Will Pendergrass, Nora Phillips, Col-

leen Prahl, Von Prahl, Locho Rodriguez, Vonnie Ross, Shannon Solis, Jeffery Sweet, Jeremy 

Sweet, Julia Sweet, Patty Traxler, John Traylor, Jerry Walker, Juaree Walker, Deborah White, 

Melba Williams. 

16 18 

ASKING FOR HELP! 

We are in need of Peanut Butter for our be-

nevolence.  We   were not able to order it this 

month and it’s one of our staples. Your help 

is greatly appreciated.  There is a basket in 

the foyer.  Thanks! 

Isaiah 58:7 NIV: Is it not to share your 
food with the hungry and to provide 
the poor wanderer with shelter-- 
when you see the naked, to clothe 
them, and not to turn away from your 
own flesh and blood?  

 

SUNDAY                     MONDAY   TUESDAY                WEDNESDAY 
    

9:30 Bible       
Class 

10:30 Worship  
5:00 Evening 
Angie Helms 

Angie McKinney 
Happy Birthday! 

 
Piper Langford 

 
Happy Birthday!! 

 
 

21 Bible Classes 6:30 
 

Betty Grainger 
Happy Birthday! 

20 19

      ELDERS TO MEET 

Last weeks elders meeting was 

rescheduled to December 19th, 

6:30, in the conference room. If 

you would like to meet with 

them let the office know or one 

of the elders.  

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES  

FOR DECEMBER–PM 

Dec.18-Men, Women, Teen Devos 

Dec. 25-No Evening Services 

 

ALL SERVICES BEGIN AT 5 

 

 

 

Piper Rose Frazier was born on Thurs-
day afternoon, December 8, weighing 

8 lbs. and was 20.5 inches long.  Proud 
parents are our  Justin & Ginger Fra-

zier and big brother, Hayden, and 
proud grandparents are our 

 Jamey & Angel Frazier. 

             Congratulations! 

 WHITE CHRISTMAS 

Many thanks to everyone who contributed to 

White Christmas this year.  We helped the Safe-

T Crisis Center in Mt. Pleasant. They were so ap-

preciative of all the items that were donated. 

 

LADIES 

There is a thank you note in the 

foyer from the Hughes Spring 

VFD. Last month we donated 

snacks etc. to them as a part of our 

devo class.  Please take a minute 

to read the card.  

THANKS! 

I want to thank the elders and the church 

family  for the Christmas gift and every-

thing that is done for me throughout the 

year.  Y’all are the best church family ever 

and make my job so much easier.  Love, Janis 


